
Salhouse Weekly Update 13th December 2021 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
This is the last update before the holidays.  
We are looking forward to seeing many of 
you at our Christmas performances. 
 
On behalf of all the staff, I would like to 
thank you and your children for all the 
support you have given and simply wish 
you a ‘Very Happy Christmas’ 
 
Julie 
 

 
Cake Sale 

 
Year 4 raised £81.75 for Action for 

Conservation from the cake sale they held 
last Friday.  Thank you to everyone who 

supported them. 

 

This coming week 
 

 
Monday 13th December – Reception and  
Key stage 1 Christmas performance  
Coots 9.30am – Bitterns 11am – Yr 2 
1.30pm 
 
Tuesday 14th December – Key stage 2 
Christmas Performance 
Year 3 & 4 1.15pm – Year 5 & 6 2.15pm 
 
Tuesday 14th December – Coots & Bitterns 
trip to the Hippodrome 
 
Wednesday 15th December – Christmas 
party lunch 
 
Friday 17th December- Kingfishers trip to St 
George’s Theatre 
 
Friday 17th December – FOSS non uniform 
day and end of term 
 
 

Looking ahead 
 

Thursday 6th January – Start of Spring Term 
 
Wednesday 12th January – Reception 
screening for Height, weight, hearing and 
sight (rearranged as nurse was unable to 
attend on Monday 6th) 
 
Friday 21st January – Green house cake 
sale 
 
Friday 11th February – FOSS non uniform 
day 

Bags 2 School 
You raised £33.00 for the school, thank you 

to everyone who donated. 
 

  
     

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Salhouse Weekly Update 13th December 2021 
School photo orders 

 
Last call for any school photograph 
orders, they must be with the school 
office by the end of the day on Friday 
10th. After this time, orders will need to  
be made online. 

Christmas Lunch 
15.12.21 

If you haven’t ordered the Christmas party 
lunch please make sure you send you child 
with a packed lunch as there are no other 
options available on the day.  All children 
have been told if they haven’t ordered a 
Christmas lunch. 

 


